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LOCAL COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

There are many events that will be happening in our Town. These events are hosted by the Hallsville Chamber of 

Commerce, the Hallsville Parks Advisory Board, Hallsville Girl Scout Troop #7286, and the First United Methodist 

Church. Please come out to the different events and support these local activities.  

                                                                   
               

               

             
     

NEW RESTAURANT 
 

Do you like Fried Chicken? Be on the lookout for a new 
Family Restaurant to open in Hallsville. They will be 
featuring great Fried Chicken.   

 

VETERAN’S DINNER 
 

The Hallsville High School Bobcat Band is sponsoring 
their 2nd Annual Veteran’s Dinner on Thursday, 
November 10th from 6pm-8pm in the HHS Cafeteria. 
Tickets are $25/person, Veterans are free. For more 
information about sponsorship or tickets, please contact 
Lindsey Farnham at 903-985-0667. 

                     
 

The 2016 Lion’s Club Christmas Parade will be Tuesday, 

November 29, 2016 at 6:30 pm. For information please 

call Tucker Woods at 903-668-2787 or Charlie Hunt at 
903-387-8431. Also, the HHS Choir will be singing at 

City Hall on December 9th at 9 am. The public is invited 
to attend.    

 

 
 
 

Hallsville has a program called Hallsville Area United 
Fund. Donations are what keep this program going with 
the money being put back into the community. If you 
would like to donate, contact Linda Sides at 903-668-2772.  
 

No more Lost Dogs – hosted by Hallsville Girl Scout Troop #7286, November 5th at City Park from 2-4 

pm. Get your pet micro-chipped for $25. A Chip Reader will be donated to the City of Hallsville. For 

information, please call Teresa Coats at 903-746-8261. Sponsored by Longview Animal Hospital. 

City of Hallsville and Hallsville 
Water Department will be 
closed on November 11th for 

Veterans Day, and November 
24th & 2 5th for Thanksgiving.  
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Street Repairs 
The City of Hallsville has been making major repairs to 
our City streets. The City accepted a bid from W. R. 
Welborn & Sons to repair part of Gallilee Road, Willow 
Road, and Branch Street. The City has applied for a 
TxDot CDBG Grant to help with repairs to other City 
Streets. Please be patient with works as they repair and 
fix our City Streets and please drive carefully. 

 

 

A Note from the Mayor 
 

At last pleasant weather!! Enjoy the Fall!! 
 

Our City has a real problem that City Hall, County, and 
State can’t fix!!That is Litter!! The amount of trash on 
our roads is shameful. We can pass laws, rules, 
ordinances, but unless each person becomes responsible 
for their part, nothing will change. Litter is an expensive, 
needless problem. Let’s all do our part to keep Hallsville 
looking great, so we can say with pride – 
 

 “Lucky Us – We live in Hallsville”. 

    Steve Eitelman 
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CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
 

The Chamber of Commerce will be having their 2nd 

Annual Hallsville Holiday Bazaar on November 19th 

from 10-3 pm at the HJH Cafeteria. The Chamber will 

also be having a ribbon cutting for Woods Chiropractor 

Office on November 3rd at 4:30 at their new location 

located at 111 Community Blvd. The Chamber of 

Commerce meets the 1st Tuesday of each month at the 

Clay Medrano Meeting Room. If you would like to 

become a part of the Chamber, please contact Gabby at 

903-668-2313 or visit her at Hallsville City Hall. 

Community Amphitheatre 
 

After long hard work from volunteers, the 

Amphitheatre is near completion. The 

Amphitheatre is in working condition with just a 

few minor adjustments. Donations are still needed 

to finish this project. If you would like to donate, 

please bring your donations to Faron at City Hall. 

Let’s make this another great project as Hallsville 

works together as a community.    

                                       


